
	

Education and Training Committee, 8 September 2016 
 
Presentation by Elisabeth Jelfs, Director, Council of Deans of Health 
 
Executive summary and recommendations 
 
Introduction 
 
The Council of Deans of Health (CoDH) represents the UK’s university faculties 
engaged in education and research for nurses, midwives and allied health professions. 
 
Elisabeth Jelfs, the CoDH’s Director, has kindly agreed to present to the Committee at 
this meeting. Lizzie has been asked to bring members up to date with the changing 
higher education policy landscape and to stimulate discussion about what this might 
mean for education providers, regulators and regulation. 
 
Decision 
 
No decision is required. 
 
Background information  
 
Council of Deans of Health 
http://www.councilofdeans.org.uk/ 
 
Resource implications 
 
None 
 
Financial implications 
 
None 
 
Appendices 
 
None 
 
Date of paper  
 
26 August 2016 
 
 
 

ETC 28/16 Page 1 of 1




